
Taj West End India 
 
This is to confirm that we have been using an electronic pest-free repellent provided to us on the 14/8/1996 as a 
test run for the product. 
 
We are pleased that it has proved to be more effective than other methods used hitherto, besides being 
environmentally friendly. 
 
We strongly recommend the continued use of these products as a focused attempt at environment friendly 
measures of Pest control verses the current methods of using harsh chemical pollutants adopted by most Pest 
Control Agencies 
 
Nalini Shekhar - Taj West End 
 


